
 

 

 

 

6/12/2024 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

Construction of the Revolution Wind Project (the Project) is continuing in your area, located in the Town of 

North Kingstown. The Project is being constructed by Eversource & Ørsted and its contractors and 

subcontractors. Crews will be continuing the second phase of onshore construction for the Project. The route is 

roughly one mile-long and is within the Quonset Business Park. The Project will build a new substation which will 

interconnect to the existing Davisville substation. 

 

On Tuesday, June 18th, crews will be delivering a Control House to the substation property on Camp Avenue. 

This delivery will be an oversized load. If the delivery is delayed or changed, an updated notice will be 

provided to neighbors regarding the new schedule. 

 

What You Can Expect 

• Location of Work:  

o The delivery will travel down Post Road, then on to Camp Avenue, before finally arriving at the 

project’s property on 594 Camp Avenue. 

• Traffic Management:  

o While there is no anticipated road closure as part of this activity, the delivery itself is an oversized 

load and will require more than one lane of traffic at certain points on Camp Avenue. Please 

see the Work Hours section below for more details. We will coordinate closely with town officials 

to maintain safe and effective flow of traffic around Project work areas and to provide 

emergency access if needed. 

• Work Hours:  

o This work activity will be performed late in the evening of Tuesday, June 18th, after normal work 

hours end, between 10:00 PM and 12:00 AM. The delivery will be performed at this time to 

mitigate the impact on local evening traffic in the neighborhood. The estimated time of travel for 

the delivery between Post Road and the Project’s substation site will be 20 to 30 minutes.  

• Construction Activities:  

1. Crews will be delivering the Control House to the substation site via Camp Avenue 

2. Equipment required for this delivery will be an over-sized flatbed truck, as well as support-

vehicles to facilitate its transportation, along with traffic flow 

3. There will be some noise and light disruptions as the truck travels down Camp Avenue 

4. When possible, crews will look to expedite this process and minimize any disruption as much as 

possible 

 

 

 
 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? CONTACT US! 

1-401-251-2207| Info@revolution-wind.com 

 Revolution Wind is committed to being a good neighbor and doing our 

work with respect for you and your property. Keeping open lines of 

communication is important to us. If you would like to learn more about the 

Project, please visit our website and scan the QR code with your phones to 

sign up for updates. 
 

SPECIFIC ACTIVITY TO 
OCCUR IN YOUR AREA 


